April 17, 2013

A joint meeting of the School Committee, Finance Committee and Board of Selectmen was held on Wednesday, April 17, 2013 at 6:15 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Auditorium. Present from the School Committee were Geoff Swett, Rhonda Veugen, Cliff Sylvia, Ken Fontes and Mike Flaherty.

The meeting was called to order by Chair Veugen at 6:30 p.m.

FY14 Budget Discussion

The joint meeting was held at the request of the Finance Committee. Chair Heath of the Finance Committee reviewed the town's budget and stated that the Finance Committee wanted to vote an unbalanced budget at the April Town Meeting and explained the reason.

There were procedural questions from members.

The Finance Committee asked for a consensus of both boards as to its recommendation to vote an unbalanced budget at Town Meeting.

There was a consensus of the School Committee. It was unclear as to the decision by the Board of Selectmen.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted: mult alate (seeneTARY)

Rhonda Veugen, Chair